
	
	
Bid	Notice-Tennis	Court	Resurfacing	Project	
	
The	Barrington	Hills	Park	District	will	be	accepting	sealed	bids	for	the	Tennis	Court	
Resurfacing	Project	to	be	performed	at	the	Countryside	Elementary	School,	
205	W	County	Line	Rd,	Barrington,	IL	60010	
	
Those	desiring	to	bid	may	obtain	information,	specifications	and	bid	documents	
by	calling	the	Barrington	Hills	Park	District	at	847-783-6772,	or	emailing	
office@bhillsparkd.org,	or	online	at	www.bhillsparkd.org,	or	by	mailing	your	
request	to	BHPD	Office,	P.O.	Box	1393,	Barrington,	IL	600``-1393	
		
Sealed	bids	may	be	mailed	to	the	Barrington	Hills	Park	District,	P.O.	Box	1393,	
Barrington,	IL	60011	or	hand	delivered	to	the	Bid	Opening	scheduled	for	1:00	PM,		
June	21,	2017.	Bids	must	be	received	by	June	21,	2017,	1:00	PM;	sealed	envelopes	
are	to	be	clearly	marked,	“Tennis	Court	Resurfacing	Project.”	
	
The	proposals	will	be	opened	and	publicly	read	at	the	Barrington	Hills	Park	District	
Riding	Center	on	June	21,	2017,	1:00	PM	at	the	Barrington	Hills	Park	District’s	
Office,	361	Bateman	Road,	Barrington	Hills,	IL	60010.	Successful	bidder	must	
comply	with	all	applicable	laws	and	regulations	pertaining	to	equal	employment	
and	payment	of	prevailing	wages.		
	
The	Barrington	Hills	Park	District	reserves	the	right	to	reject	any	or	all	bids	and	
waive	any	informalities,	irregularities	or	technicalities	to	bidding	and	to	accept	
any	bid	that	it	determines	in	its	sole	discretion	is	in	the	best	interest	of	the	
Barrington	Hills	Park	District.		
	
Interpretations	of	the	specifications	and	conditions	contained	herein	may	be	
obtained	by	contacting	Dennis	Kelly	at	312-806-1100	and	will	be	distributed	to	all	
bidders	by	addendums.	
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